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Dear Members of the ALRC, 
  
I am writing to encourage you to require the Plan B night club to make the 
improvements to their building that will keep the bass noise within their club and allow 
their neighbors who have had their sleep disturbed over the past three years to regain 
the comfort in their homes that has been lost. 
  
As a long time board member of the Greater Williamson Area Business Association and 
an active member, including past board member, of the Marquette Neighborhood 
Association, I have followed this situation closely. (I am also the brother of Lynn Lee, 
one of the directly affected neighbors on Jenifer Street.) 
  
The owners of plan B, when seeking neighborhood and city support, clearly made a 
commitment to do the necessary sound proofing to keep the sound from escaping and 
disturbing their neighbors. Plan B did not do any sound proofing of their roof. 
  
Sound proofing of the roof was a cost of business that should have been incurred three 
years ago before they opened for business. Instead, for the past three years they have 
transferred this cost to their neighbors in the currency of loss sleep and the quite 
enjoyment of their property. 
  
It is now well past time that Plan B finishes the sound proofing that they promised to do 
before they opened. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Lindsey Lee 

731 Williamson St.  

 

 


